
Hello Parents/Guardians and Students! 

Welcome to a new school year!  The purpose of this announcement is to communicate some important 

pieces of information about the first week of school to you. 

Our week will start on Tuesday, September 8 at 8:55.  Students who attended James Park last year are 

asked to go to their classrooms from last year.  All Kindergarten students should go to the gymnasium.   

All newly registered grade 1 to 5 students are asked to meet in the library (upstairs) at 8:55.  Our 

generous PAC will be serving coffee and muffins that morning.  Thank you so much parents!  Tuesday, 

September 8 is a very short day and all students will be dismissed after 30 to 45 minutes, at 

approximately 9:30 to 9:45 a.m. 

Students will work in multi age family groupings on Wednesday and Thursday, September 9 and 10 from 

8:55 a.m. to 2:53 p.m.  It is our goal to have students organized into their divisions for the rest of the 

school year by Friday, September 11.  However, due to potential changes in enrolment, this may not be 

possible – time will tell. 

Please keep in mind that the above information is for Grade 1 to Grade 5 students only.  Parents of 

Kindergarten students have received specific information about their child’s gradual entry schedule. 

Please contact the office at 604.942.6658 if you have any particular questions.  

Sincerely, 

Marco Jankowiak 

Principal, James Park Elementary 

  


